THE SCHOOL BOARD OF BROWARD COUNTY, FLORIDA
OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

ROBERT W. RUNCIE
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

September 11, 2019

TO: School Board Members

FROM: Jeffrey S. Moquin
Chief of Staff

VIA: Robert W. Runcie

Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: Withdrawal of I-6, Administrative Complaint Tara J. Pasteur, from the
September 17, 2019 Regular School Board Meeting

Please withdraw 1-6, Administrative Complaint Tara J. Pasteur, from the September 17, 2019

Regular School Board Meeting.

[-6, Administrative Complaint Tara J. Pasteur, is being withdrawn due to the employee’s
retirement as of September 14, 2019.
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c: Senior Leadership Team

BROWARD

A\ 4 County Public Schools




